
 

Class: Sapphire 

Our Learning Newsletter: Autumn 2 

 

English   
 

 

Maths   
 

In school we are learning: 

Shakespeare - Macbeth 
 

Home learning opportunities: 

You could try reading stories together at 

home, or perhaps watching videos online 

of other Shakespeare plays. Lots of students 

learned about The Tempest and enjoyed it 

so a reminder of this might help.  

In school we are learning: 

Number Bonds 
 

Home learning opportunities: 

Practise and exposure to numbers would 

help, especially making games of it. You 

could try a scavenger hunt at home 

looking for a certain number of objects! 

  

PSHE    

 

 

 Computing      
 

In school we are learning: 

Balanced Diets 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

When out shopping with your children 

speak to your children about healthy food 

choices and ask questions on what would 

make a healthy balanced meal. 

In school we are learning: 

Artwork online 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Looking at different types of online artwork 

could help, or perhaps creating some 

lovely pictures with them to introduce them 

to the idea of creating artwork online.  

 

Life Skills        
 

 

PE 
 

In school we are learning: 

We will be concentrating on tool use in 

festive crafts. The tools will be kitchen and 

craft tools.  We will focus on accurate and 

safe use.  

 

Home learning opportunities: 

 When cooking, wrapping gifts or making a 

card for someone name all tools used and 

let your child have a go. It may not be 

perfect but it will be their efforts (which 

makes it even more special) 

 

 

In school we are learning: 

In PE this term we will be playing target 

games. This will include learning many 

rolling, throwing and kicking techniques 

with an object. We will use various targets 

to aim these objects into. 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Try some activities where your child rolls or 

throws objects.  If they are into Christmas, 

they may want to roll some baubles from a 

Christmas Tree! 

 

  



 

Discovery Days     
 

In our discovery days we will be focussing on humanities, science, RE and creative 

subjects. 

For our RE topic this term we are learning about: 

The Christmas Nativity Story 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

There are plenty of books available to look at and access that go over this, there are 

some videos and movies as well that would cover this content which could be fun to 

read/watch!  
 

Useful Websites/Apps 

Some of these may require login information. Please speak to your class teacher or child’s key 

worker for details. 

 

-       Numbots https://play.numbots.com/ (also available as an app) 

-    PurpleMash https://www.purplemash.com/sch/thecedar-so16#/ (range of activities) 

- Top marks https://www.topmarks.co.uk/  

 

Class Reminders 

 

Any questions concerning the Christmas Nativity story please email the class 

email- Sapphire@cedarschool.co.uk 

 

We have our class trip on Tuesday the 12th November.  

https://play.numbots.com/
https://play.numbots.com/
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/thecedar-so16#/
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/thecedar-so16#/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
mailto:Sapphire@cedarschool.co.uk

